
Dear Family and Friends,

Right now, we are on furlough in Texas and have been enjoying

beautiful spring weather. I t has been such a blessing to travel and

connect with old friends and make new ones. As we visit with you,

we are so encouraged by your interest and desire to be a part of

the ministry the Lord has given us in Ecuador.

When we are not travel ing, we have been staying at Tricia 's

parents' ranch. I t has been so good for the chi ldren to learn about

the country and have space to run. They love going with Papa and

feeding the cows.

The first two

weeks in

Apri l , just

Justo flew

back to

Ecuador to

assist with a

inter-cultural

ministry

team from

the AFLC

Bible school .

He enjoyed

being able to

assist in the ministry with translation, logistics, and encouraging

the young people as they served.

In May we look forward to visiting Colorado and Canada for a short

whi le and then the end of May we wi l l be moving up north to

Minnesota and Wisconsin. We look forward to connecting with as

many of you as possible in the mid-west.

Love in Christ,

pi l lmanfami ly@gmai l .com

http: //pi l lmanfami ly.com

612-208-2081

Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pi l lman

AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.

Minneapol is, MN 55441

May- June 2017

EEccuuaaddoorr
Pillman Family inPillman Family in

• Safety whi le we travel

• Grace for our young chi ldren as

they miss home and visit many

new places

• Wisdom as we set up our

furlough schedule

• Good health

• Praise for rest and time with

fami ly

• Praise for good ministry with

the Bible school team

CC00nnnneeccttiinngg

PPrraayyiinngg

(and now on furlough)

PPrraayyiinngg

VViissiittiinngg yyoouu!!




